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‘We're in the queue’: First local batch of COVID-19 vaccines
anticipated in early February

Medical officer of health talks vaccine rollout; LTC priorities in Phase 1, Phase 2 into
spring, summer

By Sarah Hyatt Northumberland News
Wednesday, January 13, 2021

The first round of COVID-19 vaccines will hopefully reach local communities in early
February.

And while there’s no firm date as of yet - and timelines are subject to change based
on vaccine availability - Dr. lan Gemmill, the Haliburton, Kawartha, Pine Ridge
District Health Unit’s acting medical officer of health, has confirmed public health
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